B.O.M. Agreed Report; 24/10/2024.

The Board congratulated the staff on their wonderful junior cert results.

The Finance report was discussed and approved.

Staffing difficulties were discussed.

Sympathy was expressed to MOD on the recent passing of her mother.

The Board extended gratitude to the staff for their learning and teaching activities and all
extracurricular activities.

The Board congratulated the staff on a recent successful open night.

The Board congratulated the camogie team on recent All Ireland success and all other
extra curricular activities.

Buildings were discussed.

The Anti Bullying Procedures were reviewed.



